
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17 July 2017 

 

 

Western Power invites submissions on Perth CBD project 
 
Western Power has invited submissions on its proposal for supply reinforcement for the Perth 
CBD.   

 

The proposed works will involve the installation of a new 132 kV transmission cable between 
the Hay Street and Milligan Street substations. 

 

Under the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004 (Access Code) Western Power is required to 
advise the ERA about major augmentations to its covered network. It must also consult with the 
public and interested parties. 

 

Details about the proposed changes can be found in the Western Power options paper.   

 

The public is invited to make submissions to Western Power regarding alternative options or 
opinions on the proposed augmentation.  As part of this process, Western Power is hosting a 
public forum on Tuesday, 1 August 2017, at the Western Power Head Office.   

 

Further details on the consultation process and RSVP information for the forum is available on 
the Western Power website.   

 

Please direct all enquiries regarding the proposal to Western Power.   

 

Following the consultation process, Western Power must consider the views and alternative 
options in the submissions it receives.  Western Power will then submit a major augmentation 
proposal to the ERA for regulatory consideration.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/18087/2/CBD%20HAY-MIL%20Supply%20Reinforcement%20-%20Options%20Paper%20for%20Public%20Consulation.pdf
https://www.westernpower.com.au/community/consultation/


 
 
 
 
 

 
 

SUBMISSIONS TO WESTERN POWER 

Comments and submissions should be made directly to Western Power, submissions can be 
lodged via mail or email.  

Post submissions to:  
Brett Miller 
Team Leader, Network Solutions Scoping 
CBD Supply Reinforcement  
Network Planning 
Western Power 
GPO Box L921 
Perth WA 6842 
 
Email submissions to: 
cbd.supply.reinforcement@westernpower.com.au 
 
  
 

 
 
ERA Media Enquiries 
Sinéad Mangan 
Work: 08 6557 7912 
Mobile: 0428 859 826 
Email: communications@erawa.com.au 
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